
JUNE EVENTS

June 15th, 16th, 19th
Early Dismissal

June 19th
Last Day of School

June 22nd - September 5th
School Closed- Summer Break

September 6th
School Reopens

Dear Parents and Students,

I would like to thank our Primary School families for 
all your support this past school year. Your 
involvement in our schools truly does make a 
difference. 

We are very excited about the possibilities that the 
2023-2024 school year holds.  As the summer 
progresses we encourage you to visit our webpage 
(www.upperschools.org) for updates regarding the 
upcoming school year. 

Lastly, I would like to wish all of our Primary School 
families a safe, enjoyable, and relaxing summer 
vacation. 
    Sincerely,
    Jamie Gillespie
    Principal - UTPS

Follow us on Facebook at: 
https://www.facebook.com/uppertownshipprimaryschool/
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Have a Great 
Summer 
Vacation!


